ANZTLA-forum

Stephen Connelly

ANZTLA now has its own email discussion list. The aim of the list is to support and foster
interaction among ANZTLA members. If you are a personal member of ANZTLA or an employee of
an ANZTLA member institution you are able to become a member of ANZTLA-forum.

To subscribe, start your e-mail programme and fill in the screen as follows.

To: majordomo@ormond.unimelb.edu.au
Subject:

subscribe ANZTLA-forum [your email address]

Notes: I. Leave the subject field empty.
2 The case you use in entering the name of the discussion list is unimportant.

3. Include an email address in the message only if it is different from the one you
use when you subscribe and you want correspondence from ANZTLA-Forum
to go there. If you include an email address do not of course use the square
brackets.

4. Turn off the option in your email programme that automatically adds your
signature to out-going messages, if’ you have it.

The address to use in sending messages to ANZTLA-forum, having subscribed, is
ANZTLA-forum@ormond.unimelb.edu.au

I look forward to talking to you in cyberspace!

Notice of Motion to amend the Constitution:

To amend section VI, item 2 to include after the word President the words,
‘, Vice-President (President-elect)’,

A Gentle Reminder!

It was disappointing to note at our recent AGM only 56% return of statistics forms for 1995. May I
encourage members of the Association, in the interests of accuracy, to respond expeditiously to
Helen Greenwood’s call for 1996 statistics. Let's get it right for 1996!  Ediror
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